
 

 

 

May 21, 2020 

We currently have no new positive cases among our residents. 

Our staff have been utilizing the Test Iowa Site. Many results have come back negative. We currently 

have two employees that have tested positive. These employees are self-quarantining per Wapello 

County Public Health and Iowa Department of Public Health guidelines. Their health is being monitored 

by Wapello County Public Health.  

Thank you for your continued support during this time.   

  

 

(end) 
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